
 

  Community Police Review  
  Commission Memorandum 
 

 
 
TO: COMMUNITY POLICE REVIEW COMMISSION       DATE: FEBRUARY 28, 2024 
  
FROM:  OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER                           WARDS: ALL  

 
SUBJECT: COMMUNICATIONS REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY 2024 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive and file a communications report for the month of January 2024. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS:  
 
That the Community Police Review Commission receive and file a communications report for the 
month of January 2024.  
 
 
DISCUSSION:   
 
The following Police Department related items were agendized for the City Council as noted 
below: 
 
January 16, 2024 
 

(1) Three BMW motorcycles have been declared surplus property and donated to the Banning 
Police Department for the development of a motor officer program. 

(2) The Interlocal Agreement with various cities in Banning, Beaumont, Cathedral City, 
Coachella, Corona, Desert Hot Springs, Hemet, Indio, Jurupa Valley, Lake Elsinore, 
Menifee, Moreno Valley, Palm Springs, Perris, Temecula, and County of Riverside has 
authorized the Police Department to apply for $120,495 grant funding for a Senior Forensic 
Specialist position. 

 
January 23, 2024 
 

(1) MEASURE Z - The Police Department is authorized to purchase new and used vehicles, 
including motorcycles, from various vendors through June 30, 2024, bypassing the formal 
procurement process. 
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February 6, 2024 
 

(1) The sale of two Hughes/McDonnell Douglas 500E helicopters has been approved, 
indicating that they are considered surplus property. 

 
February 13, 2024 
 

(1) Jonathan Raya and Charlotte Straight have resigned from their positions on the Community 
Police Review Commission Ward 5 and the Commission on Aging Citywide respectively. 
 

 
Approved by: Megan Stoye, CPRC Manager 
  


